








September 8, 1997





Kevin Coughlan


IMC Branch Chief


Energy Division


California Public Utilities Commission


505 Van Ness Ave., Room 4002


San Francisco, CA 94102





Subject:	Supplement to Protest to Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s Advice Letter 1692-E





Dear Mr. Coughlan:





The California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) Office of Ratepayer Advocates (ORA) hereby supplements its September 4, 1997, protest to Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s (PG&E) Advice Letter 1692-E, which was filed pursuant to Decision (D.) 97-08-056 in Application (A.) 96-12-009, the “rate unbundling” or “cost separation” proceeding.





The attachment contain the substance of ORA’s comments, and incorporate ORA’s Sept. 4 protest.  We look forward to discussing these comments further at the CPUC’s Energy Division’s already-scheduled workshops on September 16 and 17, 1997.








Sincerely,











Michael McNamara


Market Development Branch


Office of Ratepayer Advocates





Cc:	Paul Clanon, Director, Energy Division


	Les Guiasi, Regulatory Relations Manager, PG&E





